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PRIME MINISTER'S OFFICE

Friday. 
December 21

MR. KING:

The Secretary of the Dept, 

of Mines Inquires if it is the 

Government's intention to increase 

the amount of the estimate for the 

Imperial Institute from £2000 to 

$3040, the amount mentioned in 

the Duke of Devonshire's despatch 

of December 14.
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